
 

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2N7 Phone: 867-766-7050  Fax: 867-766-7074  
Web Site: www.mveirb.nt.ca 

Our File EA02-003 
 
September 5, 2002 
 
D. Geoffrey Cowper 
Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP 
Suite 2100 
1075 Georgia Street West 
Vancouver, B.C.  V6E 3G2 
 
Dear Mr. Cowper: 
 
Re:  Adjournment of the Environmental Assessment 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) has considered 
your Aug. 29th letter and has decided to adjourn EA02-003 NAT CanTung Mining and Milling 
Development until the NWT Supreme Court has ruled on the judicial review filed by North 
American Tungsten (NAT) seeking to have three decisions of the Mackenzie Valley Land and 
Water Board (MVLWB) quashed, including the decision to refer the development to the Review 
Board for an environmental assessment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (867) 766-7052 or jacorn@mveirb.nt.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Acorn 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 


